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Dear Saints 

 

Grace and peace to you in the name and favor of our precious Lord and Savior Jesus Christ.  I trust 

that you are well and prospering abundantly in all things.   

 

This communication comes as a follow-up of the national conference call that was held on 

Monday, March 6, 2017.  Please note that in a few weeks, we will be experiencing are a few 

historic events with specific emphasis on how the National Adjutancy can be of assistance to the 

Office of the Presiding Bishop.  A huge thank you goes to Overseer Antonio Buckley and 

Overseer Charles Moore for their support as it relates to our upcoming activities in and around 

the world headquarters.  Our department has always assisted in the following events and this year 

will be no exception. The National Adjutancy is asking for your involvement in the following 

activities: 

 

UPCOMING OPPORTUNITIES FOR SERVICE  
 

 APRIL 3- 6, 2017  - SPRING CALL MEETING –   MASON TEMPLE CAMPUS 

The Annual Spring Call Meeting will be held at Mason Temple on April 3-6, 2017.  It has 

been requested of the National Adjutancy that we assist in providing transportation via golf 

carts, to the saints as they arrive and might need assistance from their cars in moving about 

on the Mason Temple campus.  If you are interested in providing those services, please 

get in touch with Overseer John B. Smith.  He can be reached by calling him at (901) 

491-3433 or you can email him at  pastorjohnsmith@bellsouth.net . 

 

 APRIL 4, 2017 - QUADRENNIAL INAUGURAL AND INSTALLATION SERVICE   

 

The Quadrennial Inaugural and Installation Service will be held on Tuesday, April 4, 

2017, at 7:00 p.m.  The location will be the Temple of Deliverance Church Of God In 

Christ located at 369 G. E. Patterson Avenue, Memphis, Tennessee.  It is requested that 

we have at least 100 male adjutants dressed in their Class A vestments as well as 50 female 

adjutants dressed in their white habits to assist with this historic program.  If you can attend 

and assist with the services, please reach out to Overseer Earl Matthews by calling him at 

(904) 217-9603 or you can email him at elderearl47@yahoo.com .   
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 APRIL 5, 2017 - PRESIDING BISHOP’S INAUGURAL BANQUET  

The Presiding Bishop’s Inaugural Dinner will be held at the Cook Convention Center on 

Wednesday, April 5, 2017, 6:30 p.m.  It is requested that we have at least 50 - 75 male 

adjutants and 50 -75 female adjutants to assist us at this gala affair.  If can attend and 

would love to assist us in this endeavor,  please contact  Overseer Gabriel Hatcher by 

calling him at (504) 472-6204 or you can email him at suptgjhatcher@yahoo.com .  

 AIM 2017 – SUMMER SESSION OF THE NATIONAL ADJUTANCY ACADEMY 

 

The Summer Session of the National Adjutancy Academy will be held during the 

upcoming AIM Convention in Charlotte, North Carolina. A great academy is being 

planned for you  to learn more about protocol in our great church.   Online Registration will 

be up soon.  Please continue to look at our website www.cogic.org/adjutancy for updates 

concerning this matter.  

As the Adjutant General, I cannot do the job of the adjutancy alone.  I am sincerely asking for your 

assistance as we continue to serve the national church.    If you want to join the national adjutancy 

or if you are an adjutant who would like to be more active, please email the Office of the Adjutant 

General at ag@cogic.org so that you can be placed in our database.  You will be emailed a survey 

that will allow you to tell us of your interests and desired involvement.    

 

If the adjutancy can assist you within the national church please reach me by calling me at (501) 

712-0048.  I look forward to hearing from you soon.   

 

Sanctifying the Leader, I Am, 

Robert G. Rudolph, Jr. 
Bishop Robert G. Rudolph, Jr. 

Adjutant General  

Church Of God In Christ, Inc. 
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